

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY BUREAU OF SHIPS WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

IN REPLY REFER TO S76(534B) Ser 534-2031

13 JUN 1956

Dr. C. J. Lambertsen University of Pennsylvania Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

Dear Dr. Lambertson:

Market Barrier Barrier

Under separate cover we mailed you a complete set of prints for the Diving Unit LARU T-4 to replace those returned to this office for use in making drawings for the "Flatus" SCUBA.

We will be able to make the drawings for "Flatus" SCUBA sometime in July; however, in order to incorporate the modifications you are presently making it will be necessary to examine the completed prototype.

Please inform us as to the date these modifications will be completed so that we can either come to Philadelphia or expect to have Flatus delivered here.

Sincerely yours,

John T. Cieksy, Cdr., USN

Head, Miscellaneous & Navigational Equipment Branch Ship-Technical Div. By Direction